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Northern New England Passenger Rail Authority 

75 W. Commercial Street, Suite 104, Portland, Maine 04101 

207-780-1000 nnepra.com 

Northern New England Passenger Rail Authority  

Addendum No. 1 – March 24, 2022 

Invitation to Bid 22-Wells-CWR-002 for  

Continuous Welded Rail 

****ALL SUPPLIERS SUBMITTING A BID ARE REQUIRED TO ACKNOWELDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM 

NO. 1 AS PART OF THEIR BID PACKAGE.  PLEASE SIGN BELOW ACKNOWELDGING RECEIPT OF THIS 

ADDENDUM AND RETURN WITH THE FINAL BID.**** 

 

Supplier Name:          

 

Supplier Authorized Signature:         

 

Supplier Name & Title:          

 

Questions Received from Suppliers and Responses from NNEPRA 

1. Question: If we cannot make the Sept 1, 2022 delivery date, can the rail be delivered anytime 

between Sept 1, 2022 and April 29, 2023 or is there specific date it must be delivered between those 

dates? 

Response:  As noted in the Invitation to Bid, “the Continuous Welded Rail shall be ready for delivery 

by September 1, 2022 if possible and no later April 29, 2023.”  The intent of this statement is to 

indicate that NNEPRA and Pan Am Railways may be able to take delivery of the CWR as early as 

September 2022 if it ready for shipment.  The deadline for the CWR to be ready for delivery is April 

29, 2023.  The final delivery date will be determined in coordination with NNEPRA and Pan Am 

Railways 

 

***The time and date specified in the original solicitation has not changed as a result of this 

addendum.*** 

For any additional questions regarding this addendum please contact: 

William Gayle, Grant and Policy Administrator  

Northern New England Passenger Rail Authority  

75 West Commercial Street, Suite #104  

Portland, Maine 04101  

william@nnepra.com 

 

Signed by:  


